
Great News!!  

UQ College will recommence face-to-face classes from  

Monday 14 February. 

What does this mean for you? 

International Students 

Are you currently in Australia? 

You must attend F2F classes from Monday 14 February. If you do not attend, you will be breaking 

your Student Visa conditions and your enrolment may be cancelled.  

From 14 February 2022, anyone attending UQ campuses, sites or facilities must be fully vaccinated – 

with an approved TGA vaccine – against COVID-19. You should have received an email requesting a 

declaration of your vaccination status via a secure online UQ portal. The declaration should be 

completed as soon as possible. Please contact Student Services support@uqcollege.uq.edu.au if you 

have not received this email. 

Are you still in your home country and want to continue studying online?  

Online classes will continue to run for those students who wish to remain in their home country. 

Keep attending your online classes as per usual. 

For those wishing to come to Australia as soon as possible please contact your Agent. 

Are you still in your home country but want to come to Australia?  

Start Planning your trip! 

If you have already booked a flight to Australia, contact admissions@uqcollege.uq.edu.au to inform 

UQ College of your arrival date.  

Where possible, you should plan to arrive in Australia as close to the start of a new teaching session. 

Upcoming session start dates are as follows:  

• Session 2: 14 February  

• Session 3: 21 March  

• Session 4: 26 April 

For entry into Queensland, you are required to: 

• Be fully vaccinated with a completed dosage of a vaccine approved or recognised by 

Australia's Therapeutic Goods Administration (TGA) 

• Hold a valid visa 

• Provide proof of your vaccination status 

• Take a COVID-19 test within 24 hours of arriving 

For further information visit Study Queensland pre-departure plan 

Domestic Students 

Online classes will continue to run for those students who wish to continue in this mode. 
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If you wish to complete your course in face-to-face mode, you will need to be fully 

vaccinated - with an approved TGA vaccine – against COVID-19. Before you can attend 

campus, you must complete The University of Queensland’s vaccination declaration via a 

secure online UQ portal. An email will be sent to you explaining how to do this. If you do not 

receive an email, please contact Student Services support@uqcollege.uq.edu.au if you have not 

received this email. 

Janet Nibbs 

Manager Student Administration 
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